
Dear Commissioners,  
Pennsylvanians have suffered dearly during this COVID-19 pandemic, and while things 
may be looking up, we have a long way to go. Pennsylvanians are suffering through a 
health crisis, as well as an economic crisis. Between unemployment, the increase in 
working-at-home, and the extreme weather conditions, utility services such as electricity 
and heating, are more important than ever.  
 
The current cutoff date for the utility moratorium is March 31 of this year. I am reaching 
out to urge the Commissioners to ​extend the current protections on utility shutoffs 
beyond that date, through the entirety of the pandemic.  
 
I also believe it would be worthwhile for the Commission to create an equitable plan to 
forgive utility debt. For Pennsylvanians who have suffered during the pandemic to 
recover economically, they must not be bogged down by utility debt. Thank you very 
much for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Hannah Lebowitz-Lockard (8330 Millman Street, Philadelphia PA 19118), PECO 
Customer 
 

 


